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Each week we invite you to pray for one of our congregations. Currently 
the safer at home order has restricted travel to take pictures.  There are 
three congregations who have yet to be listed, we will lift them up as soon 
as possible.  So, we are lifting up again congregations that are previous 
Prayer Churches of the Week as we can all use a little extra prayer in 
these trying times. 
 
This week we lift up for your consideration First Presbyterian Church of 
Westfield, WI and their Pastor, the Rev. Janet Ruark. FPC Westfield is the 
northern most congregation in Region 5 of John Knox Presbytery. FPC 
Westfield has just over 40 members including the family of JKP’s Stated 
Clerk Alyson Janke. The congregation celebrated their 145th anniversary 
with a big program in July of 2018. FPC connects with their community with 
an elaborate presence in the Westfield Halloween celebration and 
participation in ecumenical series such as VBS and Easter Sunrise 
services. They also work hard to respond to community needs with 
assistance and care. FPC Westfield shares their Pastor with the Grand 
Marsh UCC congregation in Grand Marsh, WI about 12 miles away. This 
relationship has lasted through 20 years and several ministers. The Rev 
Janet Ruark became their latest shared Pastor in 2015. Janet brings 37 
years of experience to these two congregations and both have warmly 
welcomed her to their small towns. Please remember these good people in 
your prayers.     
 


